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Abramson HCR No. 168

Directs the Louisiana State Law Institute to study and review the Louisiana Trust Code and
to make recommendations as to whether it should be amended to provide for asset protection
trusts, silent trusts, directed trusts, and any other types of trusts that have been adopted in
other states that could be helpful to Louisiana citizens, and to report its findings and
recommendations to the Louisiana Legislature on or before Jan. 1, 2015.


